
The Indiana Department of Health’s Antimicrobial Resistance Team 
will be providing regional MDRO education in the coming months.  
We will provide education on CPOs, Candida auris and ICARs. 
Contact Jared Novitski: JNovitski@health.in.gov for more information. 

Events will have in-person and virtual attendance opportunities. 

Northern Indiana Regional Education
When: August 30, 2024 
Where: Memorial Hospital South Bend Auditorium.

Central Indiana Regional Education
When: September 20, 2024 
Where: Franciscan Indianapolis Auditorium

Southern Indiana Regional Education
When: October 11, 2024 
Where: Monroe County Public Library

Indiana MDRO Regional 
Education Events!

Register here:

REGISTER NOW!

https://www.in.gov/health/
idepd/healthcare-
associated-infections-and-
antimicrobial-resistance-
epidemiology/
antimicrobial-resistance/
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